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I have enjoyed boating on the Willamette river for about 40 years.  My parents owned 

a jet boat, a ski boat, jet skis.  I now own a wakeboard boat and a jet ski.  I am a safe 

and responsible boater.  I want my family and kids to enjoy the freedom of boating on 

the Willamette River.  We like to wakeboard, knee board, tube, ski, and wake surf.  

Having the river shut down last summer led us to go other places due to the 

restraints on the waterways  Please consider opening the waterways to all boats and 

all towing.  


